
 
 

    CPHS Daily Announcements​ ​ 2/21/2025 
 
 

Good luck to our Choir as they head to the District 10 Choral Festival this 
afternoon!   

If you have borrowed a chromebook or a charger from the front office, please turn your equipment 
in asap.   

Attention all Juniors: There is only one week left to sign up for the ZAPS, SAT test-prep seminar. 
Registration must be done online. See Mrs. McCambridge with any questions. 

Students - Prom is right around the corner.  In order to attend,  you must not have more than 8 
absences and/or tardies per class.   

SENIORS—- PLEASE SIGN UP IMMEDIATELY - Sign ups for the Senior All Night Party have been extended 
until Friday, February 21st.  There is no cost for this event, but we do need to know who is coming so 
we can plan for all the fun, gifts and prizes.  SIGN UP TODAY!!!  Scan one of the posters in the hallway 
or go to the office to sign up for the senior all night party.  

If you are interested in attending the Black History Celebration on Friday, February 28th for the first half 
of the day. Please see Mrs. Weber to get a permission slip.  The slip and a grade sheet are due 
TODAY! 

Students attending the Chicago trip, your second deposit is due TODAY.  The deposit amount is $60 in 
cash or cashier check.  If this deposit is not paid today, you will be refunded your first deposit and 
replaced with someone on the waiting list.  See Mrs. Weber or Mrs. Shields if you have any questions.    

Attention all girls who intend on playing and trying out for softball. We will have open gym 

Good luck girls and boys varsity basketball!  They’re both taking on Kelloggsville, away,  this evening.  
Make it Happen Panthers! 

Happy Birthday:  Julissa C., Connor P. 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  

 
 
 


